Dear Great Old Broads members,

Hello. We hope that you are staying healthy during these difficult times.  In January, ____ happened.

On ____, two potential leaders, Leanne Parker and me, Anne McLaughlin, met online in a Zoom meeting with Katya Spiecker, GOG Grassroots Regional Coordinator, and former President, Patricia Jessup. Discussed was ____.

On July 4, 2020, Anne, Leanne and Patricia met in person at Moscow’s East City Park to discuss the history of the local GOB chapter and the chapter’s current need for leadership.

Leanne is willing to bring _________ to the group, and Anne is willing to provide _____.
Unless any of the members have serious concerns, we are prepared to move forward into a co-leadership arrangement.
We encourage each of you to submit a short statement about yourself, your reasons for joining GOB and what you would like to see in the future. Send these to:

We plan to do ________- in the near future during the continuing social distancing required by COVID-19, but we look forward to meeting you soon.

Thank you, 

Anne McLaughlin	Leanne Parker	Patricia Jessup
